
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

What a big week it has been since last week's 
newsletter. 
 

Firstly, Room 1 had a fantastic camp here at school 
where they swam, cooked sausages themselves on 
the mini gas cookers, roasted marshmallows on small 
fires they set themselves, had a treasure hunt, 
watched a movie followed by a pretty good sleep for 
all in their tents. Thank you to all the parents who were 
there to make it a fun night for our juniors. 
 

Our Year 7 & 8s participated in the first CHB Top 
School event hosted by Waipawa. They had a fun 
night competing in a range of creative events. Thanks 
Mrs Frater and all parents who supported the team. 
 

On Monday, we played the last of the 5 game CHB 
Touch Competition. We had 5 teams entered this 
year, possibly the most out of any schools. All 
students played really well, particularly the Year 3 & 4 
Team, and the Year 5 & 6 Team who went through 
unbeaten. Again, thank you to all parents who 
transported and supervised a team, we would be 
lost without your support. 
 

On Tuesday we were treated to a great production 
hosted by Ongaonga School. We really enjoyed the 
show, What's The Crime Mr Wolfe? Once again, 
thank you to all parents who helped with transport. 
 

On Tuesday night we had the CHB Athletics after the 
second half was rained off last week. What a night it 
was, with Tikokino achieving 3rd place overall! 
Performances of note are; 
Lulu Wynn: 1st in the 100m & 200m. 3rd in Girls 
Open Highjump. 
Pippa Natusch: 2nd in the 200m & 4th in the 100m. 
1st in Girls Open Highjump.  
Lucas Hampton: 3rd 100m & 6th 200m. 
Moses Dingle: 4th in Boys Highjump 
Year 3 & 4 Boys Relay (Leo, Sid, Wallace & 
Harry) 1st Place. 
Year 5 & 6 Girls Relay (Charlotte, Pippa, Hannah & 
Lulu) 1st Place. 
Year 7 & 8 Boys Relay (Moses, Jay, Lucas & 
William Year 5) 4th Place. 
 

Good luck to our cricket team who play in the CHB 
Cricket Tournament today. 
 

You would have received a letter regarding our Ngati 
Whai and Hangi next Wednesday evening. Please 
return the slip ASAP. 
 

Regards,  
Hamish.  

Students of the Week 
 

Room 1: Reid for working hard in Maths.  
Room 2: Hannah for working hard in literacy skills. 
Room 3: Nuala, Lulu & Isobel for showing 
empathy.  

 
We hope to see you at the Music Concert tonight 

@ 5:30pm at the Hall. 
 
 
 
Welcome to Room 1 
Rheegan.  Our newest 
5 year old. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Jay, Louis, 
Willow & 
Murphy 
problem 
solving at the 
CHB Top 
School Event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cooking marshmellows at Room 1 camp. 
 

 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
 
Week 7, Term 4, 28th Nov – 2nd Dec 2022 


